
From: Ariel Arwen <arielarwen@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 10:50 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Cc: Jonathan & Kathryn Chaffee; Frink, Steve; Buckley, Brian
Subject: Fwd: Dartmouth College’s website update

Dear Director Howland,

Following is a comment re: DG 16-852. Thank you in advance for posting it.

When Dartmouth College was informed that at the June 1 5 Technical Session their website was cited as
evidence of their possible continued interest in being a natural gas customer, they quickly updated the
site: http:/!energy.dartrnouth.edu/’?pageid:=235

Previously, the website said: 2017

The Future of Energy at Dartmouth

For the future, Dartmouth is considering plans to convert the plant to natural gas, a fuel that produces
30% fewer emissions than #6 oil. Meanwhile, our innovative Energy Initiatives will continue to drive down
energy demand as we meet and exceed our carbon reduction goals.
It now says : 2017

The Future of Energy at Dartmouth

On Earth Day, 201 7, President Hanlon announced a Sustai.nabiity Road Maj, that provides specific
recommendations for Dartmouth to play a leadership role in improving global sustainability and
overcoming the challenges of climate change. One energy-related commitment is to “transition the
campus heating system from No. 6 fuel oil to renewable sources by 2025”.
Thank you for your attention,

And Arwen
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